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SUPPLEMENTAL REPORT TO THE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM: Planning Board 

DATE: September 21, 2017 

SUBJECT: Request to re-zone a portion of South Main Street from Urban Commercial (CU) 

to Central Business Performance (CBP) 

 

 

Summary of Planning Board Discussion  

The Planning Board reviewed the proposed zoning map change during September 20th, 2017 

regular meeting. After a public hearing and brief discussion, the Board recommended approval 

as submitted.  
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